
World Book Week 

Dear Parents, 

It’s World Book Day next Thursday, so we are asking the children 

to bring in their favourite bedtime stories and wear pyjamas. We 

will be doing this all week, so that all the children can participate.  

Please can we ask that you name any books that are brought in. 

Thank you very much, 

Alison Peasey                                  


